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Dear Oregon State Legislators, 

 

I am a board member of Financial Beginnings Oregon, a 501c3 nonprofit devoted to 

providing free financial education programs to Oregonians of all ages statewide. 

Senate Bill 3 is Oregon's chance to provide practical skills to all of its youth. This will 

give our children the foundation they need to become successful adults, ready to 

tackle all of life's challenges, including getting a job and managing their money. 

Beyond financial success at an individual level, financial education is imperative to 

achieve a more fair and equitable society and to help break the cycle of poverty. 

 

I strongly urge you to support Senate Bill 3. 

 

- Joe Herrle 

 


